
Web Page Changes 

The PERS employer website has been updated. 
  
We have added an "EDX Status and Log In" heading, a colored graphic, and a message that will be 
updated based on system status. This will decrease the time required to communicate the EDX 
operational status to employers. The graphic will have one of three colors: green (up), yellow (slow), and 
red (down). The message below the graphic will provide more information about the system's status and 
will include a beginning date and time for slow and down status. The link to access EDX has been 
renamed to “Log in here” and is directly below the graphic and message and works as it always has. 
  
These changes are effective today, Wednesday, September 17, 2008. As a result, we will no longer send 
employer e-mails referencing EDX operational status; the current status will be shown only on the PERS 
employer website.  
  
Bookmarks for direct EDX access will work as they always have. However, employers directly accessing 
EDX will bypass the EDX status indication. Consequently, if the EDX Web page is unavailable or EDX 
performance is slow, employers should check EDX status on the PERS employer website. 
 


